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20 May 2010 
 
 
 
Dear Mr Marshall  
 
 
Freedom of information request - IM&T structure  

I am responding to your freedom of information request of 23 April 2010. 
 
The PCT is currently in the process of restructuring the IM&T services.  The structures are 
currently out for staff consultation and will be available on our public website once the 
structures are agreed.  Consequently, the information requested is being withheld under 
section 22 (future publication) of the FOI Act 2000.  
 
If you are unhappy with the way your request for information has been handled, you can 
request a review by writing to: Patricia Wright Chief Executive at the address above.  If you 
remain dissatisfied with the handling of your request or complaint, you have a right to appeal 
to the Information Commissioner at:  The Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, 
Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF.  Telephone: 08456 30 60 60 or 01625 54 57 45 
Website: www.ico.gov.uk.  There is no charge for making an appeal. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Steven Waweru 
Customer Services Manager  

 Customer Services Manager 
Kensington & Chelsea PCT 

St Charles Hospital 
Courtfield House 

Exmoor Street 
London W10 6DZ 

 
Tel: 020 8962 5507 
Fax: 020 8962 5509 

 
E-mail: steven.waweru@kc-pct.nhs.uk 

Website: www.kc-pct.nhs.uk 
 

 Andrew Marshall 
 
By email: request-33773-373b249b@whatdotheyknow.com 
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